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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally
approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

1. $1,000.00 from the Stanwood-Camano Area Foundation through a grant
awarded from the “Mimsie Metzger and Jon L. Metzger Music Grant Fund” in
support of the music program at Stanwood Middle School.

2. $2,948.48 from the Windermere Foundation to purchase Lego STEAM kits for
the Utsalady Elementary School library.

3. Donation of five gallons of paint from Painter Alley in Stanwood to be used to
touch up student areas, such as the Sensory Room, at Elger Bay Elementary
School, valued at $100.00.
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